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PRACTICE NIGHTS: 

Thursday 6pm 
 

MEETINGS: 2nd Tuesday of 
the month 

VENUE: Bundaberg & District 
Family Centre (Old Show-

grounds).  Entry via Kensington 
St. gate. 

PLAYOUTS:  First Sunday of 
the month. 

MEMBERSHIP FEES DUE!! 

Membership Fees are due now.  Please note that due to 

rising costs, Membership is now $15.00.   

Relay for life 13 & 14th August 
 Bundaberg Country Music Club  members will be par-

ticipating in the Relay for Life for the first time this year.  

In lieu of donations this year, the Club has approved a 

donation of $500.  However, if the Club registers a 

team next year, we will be involved in some SERIOUS 

fundraising (assisted by ideas and suggestions from 

the Cancer Council) and raising HEAPS!!  Come and  

support us on Saturday 13th and bring your donations! 

NOMINATIONS OPEN FOR OFFICE 
BEARERS FOR 2016 TO 2017 

Nominations close on 12 July 
and all members are invited to 

attend the Annual General 
Meeting following the General 
Meeting on Tuesday 9 August 

at 7.00pm.   
You must be a financial member 

to stand for election and/or 
cast a vote.   
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NAME WHEN CONTACT EMAIL/WEBSITE 

    

    

    

Phil & Chris Coad’s Country 

Muster, Wyper Park Scout 

Camp, Bundaberg 

 Phil or Chris Coad 

0419 603 371 or 

0458 728 464 

 

Bundaberg Poets Society Inc. 

Bush Poetry Meetings 

2nd Saturday of 

every month 

Sandy Lees 4151 4631 /0427 

514 631  

leesjdsl@yahoo.com.au 

 UPCOMING FESTIVALS  and EVENTS 2016 

 

CENT SALE 
Our next Cent Sale will be held on 15th 

October at Easts Sports Club.  We  

require donations, suitably presented and 
wrapped to give as prizes. Please give 

items to Lyn Bacon.  Suggestions include 
non perishable food items, crockery, un-

wanted gifts etc  



 

Hi folks, 

Well we are into the 

cooler months and the 

hot weather appears to 

have left us and this 

makes for much more 

pleasant practices and 

playouts in the communi-

ty hall, so lets enjoy it 

while it lasts. 

Our practises have been 

down in numbers in the 

last month, this seems 

to be the pattern at this 

time of year so not to 

worry. It just means 

more practice time for 

those who come along. 

Our last singout had a 

large crowd who had a 

great time and I would 

like to thank the people 

who came out, thanks 

for the patronage and a 

big thank you to the 

band and caterers and 

others who made it a 

great day. 

I would like to welcome 

the new members who 

have joined us this year, 

I hope we are living up 

to your expectations and 

you enjoy your time with 

us.  As you may know, 

we have entered a team 

into the Relay For Life  

event which is to be held 

at the Bundaberg Recre-

ational Precinct on the 

13
th

 and 14
th

 August. We 

so far have fifteen walk-

ers entered and if you 

are doing nothing that 

night, come out and 

support us and the 

event. 

We will be having a cent 

sale on the 8
th

 October 

at the East Bundaberg 

Sports Club. We will up-

date details closer to the 

event. 

The festival preparations 

are going along nicely 

and will keep everyone 

updated. 

For everyone out there 

doing gigs have a 

great time and enjoy 

the experience. Don’t 

forget support local 

musicians, that is 

where the entertain-

ers of the future are 

made. 

WELL FOLKS THAT IT 

FOR THIS MONTH, 

STAY HEALTHY AND 

KEEP IT COUNTRY 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

No: 344 
Page 3 

Lawry Bucholz        

President,  

Bundaberg Country 

Music Inc 
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              A VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS IN  
JULY 2016 

 

Lisa Hodge 1st     Lyn Bacon 2nd    Jai Bacon  4th      Stan Mason  4th    

Cathy May Halter  4th    

PRESIDENT LAWRY BUCHOLZ 4157 4351 

VICE PRESIDENT JOAN HARGREAVES 4152 2562 

SECRETARY SANDRA BRYANT 4152 4349 

ASSIST. SECRETARY SUE EVANS 0447 273 591 

TREASURER JEANETTE BUCHOLZ 0411 559 096 

ASSIST.  TREASURER JOAN HARGREAVES 4152 2562 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR SUE EVANS 0447 273 591 

ENTERTAINMENT   

OFFICERS 

ASSISTANT 

LAWRY BUCHOLZ 

ROD BRYANT 

IAN GORDON 

0411 559 096 

4152 4349 

0422 191 251 

FESTIVAL CO-

ORDINATORS 

SANDRA BRYANT 

ROD BRYANT 

4152 4349 

0400 524 343 

SOUND TECHNI-

CIANS 

ROD BRYANT 

IAN GORDON 

4152 4349 

0422 191 251 

CATERING COORDINATOR JEANETTE BUCHOLZ 0411 559 096 

FUNDRAISER: 

ASSISTANT 

LYN BACON 

LLOYD APPO 

0448 597646 

CHORD CHART CO-

ORDINATOR 

IAN GORDON 0422 191 251 

PROPERTY OFFICERS LAWRY BUCHOLZ 

ROD BRYANT 

0411 559 096 

4152 4349 

Office Bearers for 2015/2016 

 

John & Beverley Balding   9th 

Sonya & Keith Ehlers   11th         

WELCOME TO NEW 

MEMBERS  

  

Cathy May Halter 
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CHORD 

CHARTS 

Remember to 

print your chord 

charts in double 

spacing and high-

light your chords 

with yellow high-

lighter.  Use Arial 

14 BOLD 

 

 

 

HERVEY BAY COOL COUNTRY 

MAY PLAYOUT IS ON 22 MAY NOT 29TH !!! 



 

 Bundaberg Country Music 

Club Incorporated 

P O Box 1147 

BUNDABERG  QLD 4670 

EMAIL:  

bundaberg.country.music.club@

gmail.com 

WEBSITE:  

www.bundabergcmc.webs.com 

FACEBOOK: 

www.facebook.combundabergcmc 

 

Lawry (President) 0411 559096 

Encore 96.3 Community Radio 

The brand new station with the best in Easy Listening and Country Music for 

the Young at Heart. 

Would you like to join a great band of dedicated volunteers as a presenter 

(training available) or as a social member? We would like the opportunity to 

meet with you to discuss the many possibilities available in Community Radio. 

Contact Glenda 4151 8130 or Carol 0403 761 755 

 

 

 We gratefully acknowledge and thank Bundaberg Community Administration  

Service for their assistance and support in printing hard copies of our club 

Newsletter in 2016   

COUNTRY MUSIC SUNDAY  

  


